Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Young,Bruce [CEAA]
Sent: August 8, 2003 11:23 AM
To: Chapman,Steve [CEAA]
Subject: Whites Point Quarry

Steve, if you are checking e-mails we are back on. Minister provided OK on the package yesterday, have spoken with
Chris, things are now back on track. Hope to have the joint announcement out Monday. Closing date for comments
September 18th.

Call if you want, | can fill you in on some of the details.

Bruce.

Doc Request 023 - Young, B. 172-0003 Page-707621



